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As Historians and we will 
continue our learning about 
The Vikings: exploring Viking 
Laws and punishments.  
 
In Geography, we will learn 
some of the world rivers and 
where they can be found as 
well as how a river is formed 
and the journey it takes.  
 
In science, we will use our 
knowledge of rivers to learn 
about the water cycle looking 
at each part of it and how it 
works.  
 
As Designers and Artists, we 
will be learning about 
Dreamtime and the aboriginal 
links to Journeys before 
creating our own Dreamtime 
Journey.   
 
In PE, Bath Rugby will be in 
twice a week. On Tuesday 
they will run a Mindset Matter 
program focusing on things 
such as Healthy Me, Online 
Safety and Social Media 
Awareness.  
On Wednesday, they will be 
teaching us the skills 
connected to Tag Rugby. On 
Friday Mr Croucher will be 
focusing on agility, balance 
and coordination. 

As musicians, we will be looking at 
a unit of work from Charanga 
called ‘Dragon Song’.  
 
During computing, we will continue 
learning about image Editing as 
well as discussing ways of staying 
safe online.  
 
During RE we will be looking at 
Salvation and trying to answer the 
questions, Why do Christians call 
the day Jesus died Good Friday? 
We will remind ourselves about the 
events of Holy Week and why 
Christians believe this is the most 
important time of the year.   
 
Our Jigsaw theme for this half 
term is Healthy Me. We will talk 
about frienship groups and how 
these differ. We will also talk 
about peer pressure and smoking 
and drinking and how this affects 
our body.   
 
  
 
 

  

 
Our mathematical focus for this helf term will be fractions! We will 
recognise fractions in shapes, look at equivalent fractions, add and 
subtract fractions and find fractions of a quantity. This involves children 
continuing to practice their multiplication and division facts.  
 
In English, we will be reading the text ‘’The Firework Maker’s Daughter’. 
We will be writing character and setting descriptions and our senses as 
well as letters and diary entries using fronted adverbials.  
 

We will continue to read about the adventures of Pip and the Black 
Knight to aid our punctuation and grammar.  
 

Things to remember: 
Classrooms open from 8.40am 

PE – make sure you have your kit! (Red top, black shorts or tracksuit bottoms and daps or 
trainers.) TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY & FRIDAY 

READING: Please encourage your child to read to you every day, and record this in their 
reading records even if they are a free reader! Your child may also write in their reading record 
if they have read independently. 

MATHS: Children need to consolidate and learn their times tables to 12x12, both in and out 
of order! (Challenge – corresponding division facts) 

KILVE 
PRESENTATION 

Friday 25th 
March 

3.30pm in the 
hall. 


